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Commonwealth Edison -)any 
1400 Opus Place 
Downers Grove, IL 60515-5701 

October 31, 1997 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attention: Document Control Desk 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

ComEd 

Subject: Commonwealth Edison Company's (ComEd) Response to the U.S. Nuclear 
Regulatory Commission (NRC) Request for Information Pursuant to 10 CFR 
50.54(£) Regarding Safety Performance at CornEd 

Reference: 

Braidwood Units 1 and 2 (NRC Docket Nos. 50-456/457) 
Byron Units 1 and 2 (NRC Docket Nos. 50-454/455) 
Dresden Units 2 and 3 (NRC Docket Nos. 50-237/249) 
LaSalle Units 1and2 (NRC Docket Nos. 50-3731374) 
Quad Cities Units 1 and 2 (NRC Docket Nos. 50-254/265) 
Zion Units 1 and 2 (NRC Docket Nos. 50-295/304) 

Letter from J.J. O'Connor (ComEd) to U.S. Nuclear Regulatory 
Commission dated March 28, 1997 

The above referenced document provided Commonwealth Edison's response to the NRC 
staff's request for information pursuant to 10 CFR 50.54(£). 

As part of Commonwealth Edison's Company's transition to a Nuclear Generating Group, and in 
light of associated organizational changes, a review has been conducted of the commitments in 
ComEd's March 28, 1997 response to the NRC's January 27, 1997 request for information under 
10 CFR 50.54(£) to determine if any of those commitments would be changed materially. 

Tue review that was performed showed that there was no material change to any commitments. t 
The organization changes did affect, for example, the specific names of positions or work groups, 
and in other cases reporting relationships. The commitments have either been modified by the 
names of organizations or positions or by the relocation of functions to different organizational 

positions. 

Overall, however, we have concluded that none of the administrative or organizational changes ;fur 7 tf 
materially modify any of ComEd's commitments. All functions necessary for implementing those . , 
commitments will continue to be performed. If, in the future, there are additional organizational or 
other changes that could result in material modifications to these commitments, ComEd will inform 
the Commission of them in a timely manner. 
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Please direct any questions you may have with regards to the content ofthis letter to Ms. Irene 
Johnson, Licensing Director at (630) 663-2096. 

all ace 
Se l ·or Vice President 

cc: H. Thompson, Deputy Director for NRR 
A. Beach, Regional Administrator - Riii 
R. Capra, Project Directorate - NRR 
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R. Assa, Braidwood Project Manager - NRR 
G. Dick, Byron Project Manager - NRR 
J. Stang, Dresden Project Manager - NRR 
D. Skay, LaSalle County Project Manager - NRR 
R. Pulsifer, Quad Cities Project Manager - NRR 
C. Shiraki, Zion Project Manager - NRR 
Braidwood, Senior Resident Inspector 
Byron, Senior Resident Inspector 
Dresden, Senior Resident Inspector 
LaSalle, Senior Resident Inspector 
Quad Cities, Senior Resident Inspector 
Zion, Senior Resident Inspector 
Office of Nuclear Facility Safety - IDNS 


